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Comments: To Whom it may Concern, 

 

My name is William Osborn, a full-time resident of Cordova, and I am writing regarding the Cordova Ranger

District Guided Helicopter Skiing Project. I am writing in support of Points North Heli-Adventures in this.

 

I run Laura's Liquor Shoppe, a small business in Cordova. Points North brings in a very welcome economic boost

during the time of year when we need it most. Without this, not only would my business suffer but I would most

likely not be able to maintain staffing positions throughout the winter.

 

Points North has been an excellent neighbor while in our community as well.  They go out of their way to not only

not disturb it but to also contribute to it while they are here. I fear most other operators would not be so

considerate.

 

The additional safety provided by having the world class search and rescue capabilities they bring with them is a

tremendous asset to have here during the winter as well.

 

In conclusion, I strongly support Points North in this project and would like to see them continue to be able to

offer amazing experiences to their clients while operating out of and contributing to the community of Cordova.

 

 

 

Sincerely,

 

William Osborn

 

Cordova, Ak 99574


